
 
REMINDER: 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT: 
Wednesday, December 12th 

 
As you know our Christmas concert is next week on Wednesday, December 12th.We 
will be having two shows, a morning performance at 10:45 a.m. and an afternoon 
performance at 1:30 p.m.        
 
We want to make sure that all our families have an opportunity to get tickets, as of 
today we have only had 30 ticket requests for each show.      
 

TICKETS WILL ONLY BE AVAILABLE FOR 
PURCHASE ON Monday, December 10th and 
Tuesday, December 11th 

Tickets now available with no limits 
 

Please note:  Everyone in the audience requires a 
ticket and no tickets will be available to 
purchase on the day of the concert.      
 
We are asking for a $2 donation for the tickets in support of purchasing musical 
instruments for our music program. 

 


